
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 4, 2017 

 

Due to the inability to raise a quorum for the Regular Board Meeting on Monday, January 09, 2017, the 

meeting has been cancelled and a Special Board Meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, January 11, 

2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Don Peebles 

Interim Superintendent 


